
 

Continuing Care Retirement Community Neighborly News | APRIL 2024 

 

Mackenzie  
Engelken, CFO 

    

 

Business Office 
 
 

April is a reminder that life is a beautiful, ever-renewing cycle. The 
clocks have moved ahead, the Easter Bunny hopped on by, and Jesus is 
Risen! While our Iowa winter has given us plenty of warm sunshiny days, 
it is a great feeling to bring in spring and to look forward to summer.  
 

For the Business office, April is a busy time of review as our annual      
financial audit begins. We will thoroughly review the entire year of 2023 
with our external audit team to ensure we are in compliance and                          
continuing with best practices. This is an extensive process and likely  
won’t wrap up until July.  
 

Our office serves as the financial contact for the whole campus which encompasses roughly 165 
tenants/residents/condo owners. We are a knowledgeable team who can help you with any of 
your billing questions, insurance questions, or Medicaid concerns. Navigating the cost of  
long-term care or assisted living can be challenging, but we do our best to help take that burden 
off you.  
 

Did you know when you call in to the main GNS line, the business office is the first to answer? 
We love to hear your voices and help get you in touch with who you need. Our office is located 
right inside the main front entrance, so we are the first to greet you as well. Seeing your faces 
makes us smile each day.   
 

On behalf of the Business office, we want to wish you a beautiful spring full of happiness. May 
God bless you!  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Katie Edgington,  
Director, the Meadows 

Compassionate Christian Care The Meadows Assisted Living  
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Above: Tenants enjoyed a lunch outing 
to Lucky Buffett. Afterwards, they 
shared laughs over their fortune cookies! 

Above: Local Girl Scout’s cleaned & sanitized tenant walkers/chairs, 
had a talent show and sharing, then sampled cookies with tenants. 

Below/Right: The Meadows celebrated the lovely, VERA GIENAPP on her 103rd Birthday!! Vera brings so 
much joy with her positivity and wittiness. She makes everyone feel extra special with her homemade recycled 
greeting cards. Some of her celebrations included some of her favorite's: key lime pie; visits from dear friends; 
flowers; cards; music from the always uplifting trio, Darrell Jacque & Connie; and topped off the day watching the 
Iowa women's basketball victory! 

Above: A visit & bingo with the Aces 4H Club. 

 

Below: Delighting in shamrock shakes. 

HAPpy Birthday 
to HAP KINT... 
Beautiful & true 

at 102! Hap's family initiated a card 
shower with a goal for her to receive  
102 cards. She received well over 200 
& counting, with her favorite card 
from the one & only Caitlin Clark!! We 
adore her cheerful, HAPpy personality & appreciate her light-
hearted humor, beaming smile & the uplifting joy she brings to The 
Meadows. She celebrated with family, fun & music by Anderegg’s!  

Below: We had a dinner bagpipe 
serenade from Brian Mckenzie!! 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Marietta’s Place  
563-927-1490 

The Meadows 
563-927-6467 

Board Members 
Terry Rauch, President 

Tammy Feldmnn Kelchen, Treasurer 
Diane Hammell, Secretary 

Charlie Button 
Mick Neverman 

Carol Jebens 
Linda Bessey 

Randy Mahoney 
JoAnn Swinton 

 
 

Providing compassionate Christian  

care to those we serve since 1963. 

Good Neighbor Home  
& Neighborhood Villas 

563-927-3907 

www.goodneighborsociety.org 

www.facebook.com/goodneighborsociety 

Search: Good Neighbor Society 

App: Spectrio SHARE (PIN: 1963, 2000, 2011) 

 

 


